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March 15 School Spirit Day 

  Green Dress Theme 

 

March 16 Waiola Worship 

  Education Sabbath 

  Program 

 

March 25-29 Spring Vacation 

  (NO SCHOOL) 

 

April 1  Teacher In-service 

  (NO SCHOOL) 

 

April 3  Parent/Teacher 

  Conferences 

  (Minimum Day) 

 

April 4  Parent/Teacher 

  Conferences 

  (Regular Day) 

 

 

EDUCATION SABBATH 

  

We have rescheduled our next Educa-

tion Sabbath program for Waiola Wor-

ship Center to Saturday, March 16, 

2013.  Students will need to arrive at 

Waiola Worship no later than 10:30 

AM. 

 

Students will need to wear their black 

and white attire for this event.  Direc-

tions on how to get to Waiola Worship 

will be distributed at a later date.  

  

The Kailua SDA Church Education Sab-

bath program has been rescheduled to 

Saturday, April 20, 2013.  Please make 

a note of that on your calendars. 

  

 

ILLNESS 

 

If your child is not feeling well, please 

keep them home.  Students that are sick 

are highly contagious for the first 24 

hours after medication has been given 

to your child.  They are also more likely 

to spread their illness to others that are 

healthy. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DROP OFF & PICK UP 

PROCEDURES 

 

Just a reminder parents that the proce-

dures for picking up your child(ren) are 

as follows. 

 

1. Enter in the large gate to drop off 

or pick up your child. 

2. Exit through the small gate after 

you drop off or pick up your child. 

3. If your child does not come right 

away, please circle through or park 

your car.  Parking is available either 

in the front of the school or on the 

grass area. 

 

Our first priority is the students safety.  

This will help with the flow of traffic 

and it will prevent any accidents that 

can occur.  Please make note and fol-

low the procedures. 

 

Mahalo for your cooperation! 

 

OPEN ENROLLMENT 

 

We are currently accepting applications 

for the 2013-2014 school year.  For 

more information or to register, please 

see Aunty Maile. 

KIPONA AWARDEES 

 

Just a reminder that all Kipona awardees 

must report and complete their Ho’oulu 

Kaiaulu hours by June 30th.  Otherwise 

you will lose your scholarship award for 

the 2013-2014 school year. 

 

The form is available online at 

www.ksbe.edu/finaid and must be sub-

mitted to KS Applicant Services Center.  If 

you have any questions, please call KS 

Applicant Services Center at (808)534-

8080. 

 

 

UNIFORMS 

Parents please make sure that your child 

is wearing only the approved school 

uniforms.  Students are NOT permitted 

to  wear jewelry and/or nail polish 

while on school campus or during any 

school functions. 

 

FACTS 

 

Each family received information regard-

ing how to register with FACTS.  As of 

today, we were informed by FACTS a 

total of 4 families have registered with 

the program.  Please remember that all 

families need to register with the program 

since they will be handling the tuition 

billing.  You will no longer receive a pa-

per bill from the school. 

 

TEACHER IN-SERVICE 

 

Please note that our Teacher In-Service 

that was scheduled for Monday, April 

22nd has been moved to Monday, April 

1st. 

   

SCHOOL SPIRIT 

 

Our next school spirit event is scheduled 

for Friday, March 15th.  The theme for 

the day is Green Day.  Students will be 

allowed to come to school dressed in 

green color clothing. 
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